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February 6, 2004

Mr. George Fisher, President 
Florida Southeast Chapter 
Veterans of the Battle of the Bulge

Dear George,

On behalf of all the St. Martin de Porres Knights of Columbus Brothers, I would like to 
thank you for your excellent presentation last evening on your firsthand account and 
general history of the Battle of the Bulge. I can imagine the abrupt change you 
experienced from your peaceful Army Specialized Training Program at Providence 
College to the rigors of combat at the Battle of the Bulge. My brother was a P-51 pilot in 
Europe during that time, but he never told me much about the war.

I’m glad our country is finally honoring World War II Veterans with a long overdue 
memorial in Washington D.C. With 1,500 veterans dying each day, it won’t come at a 
moment too soon.

Again George, thank you for making our Knights of Columbus meeting more interesting 
and informative.

Sincerely,

Kenneth A. Talac
St. Martin Knights of Columbus Lecturer
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